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This bill is a waste of money. It is designed to hurt small businesses and erode our 

2nd amendment rights. We already have numerous laws that make it illegal to use a 

firearm in a manner that hurt or kill people. The firearm is not the problem, the people 

that operate them in an illegal manner are the problem. Pass laws that will actually 

solve a problem, not create more. 


